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Suspension of Extracurricular Activities

Wednesday, November 18, 2020

Since the start of the pandemic our primary focus has been and will always be student safety. We also 
realize our extracurricular facilities have provided bright spots for our community to gather, cheer, and 
celebrate even with a limited capacity. Unfortunately due to the constant rise in COVID-19 cases within 
the community, BCPS feels it is necessary to suspend extracurricular activities immediately though 
December 13, 2020, excluding fall sports participating in state championship play.. This is in conjunction 
with the delay of the Kentucky High School Athletic Association {KHSAA) competition until January 
2021. If approved, we will revisit our previous Healthy at Sports guidelines for winter sports to 
reintroduce our extracurricular activities allowing optimal preparation for an upcoming season.

Please approve the immediate suspension of all extracurricular activities, excluding fall sports 
participating in state tournaments, through December 13, 2020..
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